Flag Selling
A team of S.1 students and parents supported the activity of the Hong Kong

Eating Disorder Association, which is a non-governmental organization dedicated to
promoting public awareness and knowledge of eating disorders, by participating in the
Flag Selling Day of it on 3rd October. The activity did not only raise funding for

promoting volunteerism and harmony in the community but also increased parents'

positive involvement in their children's school life.




